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[bookmark: mwn]Ms. Barcy McNeal
Secretary
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street
Columbus, Ohio 43215

Re: Case No. 14-0662-GA-UNC; withdrawal of request for expedited decision 

Dear Ms. McNeal:
On April 15, 2014, Vectren Energy Delivery of Ohio (“Vectren”) filed an application seeking to modify its bill format.  As part of that application, Vectren requested that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (“Commission”) issue a decision approving the application on an expedited basis.
Commission rules provide that the application will be deemed approved on the forty-sixth day after the application is filed if the Commission does not act on the application within forty-five days.  Since the filing of the application, Vectren and the Staff of the Commission (“Staff”) have further discussed the requested bill format change, and Vectren will soon file an amended application based on those discussions.
Vectren withdraws its request for an expedited decision approving the application.
Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

/s/ Frank P. Darr

Frank P. Darr
Counsel for
VECTREN ENERGY DELIVERY OF OHIO

CC: Parties of Record
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